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Product Discontinuation Notification 
 

Issue Date: April 20, 2018 

           
Dear valued customer:  
 

Broadcom Inc. announces the obsolescence of its PCIe Gen-1 switch PEX8532. This 
obsolescence takes effect on April 20, 2018. The replacement products noted below may be 
closest equivalent available but not direct replacement of obsolete product.  
 
 

Product Effective Replacement Device Comments 

PEX8532-BC25BI G April 20, 2018 PEX8732-CA80BC G Replacement device NOT pin and 
footprint compatible. 

 
 

If you have any questions about this obsolescence, please do not hesitate to contact your 
Broadcom sales representative or authorized distributors 
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